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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 10 Trip to Birmingham Hippodrome – Performance of Blood Brothers – Thursday 4 November 2021     

 

We are delighted that your child will be joining us on our trip to Birmingham Hippodrome to see the performance of 

Blood Brothers on Thursday 4th November 2021.  

 

On the day, pupils will leave school promptly at 11:30am and travel to the Hippodrome by train. The journey will 

include a short walk from Moor Street station to the theatre. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and they will be 

given time before we leave school to eat their lunch (pupils in receipt of Free School Meals will need to collect their 

food at break time on Thursday 4th). Pupils will need to wear full school uniform, including correct footwear. 

 

The performance begins at 1:00pm with a running time of approximately 2 hours and 50 minutes. We aim to be back 

at Hall Green Station by 16:45pm and will dismiss pupils from there unless you specify otherwise. If there are delays 

on our return journey, we will ask students to contact you to let you know (students without a phone will be given the 

chance to contact home from the school mobile phone).  

 

IMPORTANT: We will use the emergency contact details and medical records for your child that we currently 

hold on file. If there have been any recent changes to either of these, please could you inform the school as soon 

as possible.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: During trips and visits, members of the public often comment upon the good behaviour of our pupils 

and how they are ambassadors for our school. It is important to reiterate that if your child fails to meet the school’s 

Expectations for Learning, displays unacceptable behaviour (in or out of school) or shows a poor attitude towards staff, 

the privilege of attending may be revoked at any time at the Head Teacher’s discretion. If your child is removed for 

any of these reasons, no refund of any monies paid will be made. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs S Dutton  

English Teacher  
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